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I urge you to support this bill that allows local governments to prohibit firearms in 

certain public buildings. As a member of the public, I -and all of us - deserve to feel 

safe when entering public buildings,  without the fear that there may be concealed 

firearms on premises. 

We also know that public servants can sometimes be the target of anger and gun 

violence. Let’s not make that easier! 


